
Good afternoon Monsieur Levac
 
This is in reference to the Proposed Royalties to Be Collected by SOCAN for  2017 as  published in the
Canada Gazette on June 25, 2016. Please be advised that the Hotel Association of Canada is formally
objecting to Tariff 15 as proposed by SOCAN. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 

 
 
 
 


